
Public Notice: The State Charter Schools Commission of Georgia will hold a called meeting on 
Wednesday, July 30, 2014 at 3:00 PM.  The meeting will be held in the State Charter Schools Commission 
conference room in Suite 1470B of Twin Towers East, 205 Jesse Hill Jr. Drive SE, Atlanta, Georgia 30334.  
The meeting is to interview the proposed governing board Cirrus Academy Charter School.  One member 
of the Commission will participate in the interview.  

 


